
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE
Frank DiLiberto, PT, PhD

GREETINGS FASIG MEMBERS!
Thank you to all of you who placed votes for the open Vice 

President and Nominating Committee member FASIG leadership 
positions. Results will be forthcoming, but a big thank you to Jeff 
Houck, PT, PhD for his service as Vice President, and to Ed Jones, 
PT, DHSc, OCS for his service as a Nominating Committee 
member, and most recently as the Chair who led the organization 
of the most recent slate of FASIG leadership candidates. 

Our Combined Sections Meeting in San Diego, CA, is right 
around the corner and I hope to see many of you there. I would 
like to draw your attention to our membership meeting and 
excellent foot and ankle programming. 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 24TH

6:30 a.m. – 7:15 a.m. FASIG Membership Meeting
Come to network with your fellow foot and ankle physical 
therapists, hear an update on all FASIG initiatives, and 
potentially consider becoming more involved in moving foot 
and ankle care forward. Does it make it easier to wake up early 
if I say that we will have FASIG socks available? If you are 
unable to attend, we will host a virtual membership meeting 
shortly after CSM. 

8:00a.m.–10:00a.m. (OR-14077) Educational Session: 
Person-Specific Care for Individuals with Foot and  

Ankle Dysfunction: A Roadmap Beyond Localized  
Tissue Damage
11:00a.m.–1:00p.m. (OR-14325) Tarsal Therapeutics: 
Remedies for Troubled Feet

We also have a stellar line up of foot and ankle platform 
presentations, most of which can be attended on Saturday, February 
25, 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. (OR-15260 Orthopaedics Platform 
Session 7) and 3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. (OR-15261 Orthopaedics 
Platform Session 8), in addition to poster presentations during 
the conference. 

ADDITIONAL NEWS
Be sure to check out the newest FASIG Infographic: 

Metatarsalgia (PT and Patient versions). Thank you to our Practice 
Chair, Ashley Waite PT, DPT and Stephanie Albin PT, DPT, PhD, 
OCS, FAAOMPT for leading this effort. Be on the lookout for 
additional Infographics, such as Achilles Tendinopathy, Athletic 
Footwear, and Foot Screening for people with diabetes mellitus, 
in the coming months. If you have an idea for an infographic or 
would like to help in generating one, please reach out to the FA 
SIG leadership. 

Stay tuned for a new FASIG Quarterly Newsletter under the 
direction of our Student Mentorship Chair, Hayley Powell DPT, 
ATC, and her new student team members. 

See you soon, 
Frank 

45 Orthopaedic Practice  volume 35 / number 1 / 2023

F
O

O
T

 &
 A

N
K

L
E


